
2024 Ticketing Policy 
Reserved Space Renewals From 2023:  All 2023 patrons of the Virginia Fall Races will be eligible to 

renew their 2023 reserved spaces during a special Pre-Sale July 1-15, 2024. You will receive 2024 Pre-

Sale notification via e-mail mid-June with all pertinent information.  

The Pre-Sale runs July 1-15 ONLY. If you are a patron from 2023 who wishes to renew the same space, 

your ticket order form and payment must be postmarked by July 15, 2024.  

If you wish to reserve a different space for 2024, you must wait to submit your request until Open 

Ticketing begins July 31, 2024. Your request will be taken in the order in which it is received.  

Please ensure that you receive our electronic communications by adding secretary@vafallraces.com to 

your e-mail contacts. If you have a new email address, please notify the Secretary at 

secretary@vafallraces.com.  

INVITATIONS WILL NOT BE MAILED. IF YOU DO NOT HAVE AN EMAIL ADDRESS, PLEASE CALL 

THE SECRETARY AT 540-687-9797 BEFORE JULY 15, 2024. 

2024 OPEN SALES 

New or changed reserved space requests will be open on a first-come, first-served basis, subject to 

availability, on July 31, 2024. An email announcing open sales will be sent mid-July. 

GENERAL ADMISSION 

General Admission sales open July 31, 2024. Each GA pass admits a vehicle and four (4) occupants. You 

may purchase GA via TicketLeap or by mailing in the reservation form with your check. General 

Admission is available at the gate on race day $50 CASH ONLY. 
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